From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 7:09:24 AM

From: Brandon <downtodrone@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 1:05 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: In Support of Birch Solar Farm, Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN

| am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board.

Hello my name is Brandon Miner. | am an owner of start-up business called Down to drone LLC and
an FAA certified drone pilot. we are a startup business located in Uniontown, OH that is specializing
in aerial inspections of solar panels by using drone technology to get thermal and visual views of
solar panels. The reason | started this business was to help find and solve issues with solar panels so
that companies who produce solar energy protect their investment. Providing clean energy for Ohio
strengthens the local economy with increased annual revenue and increases job growth. If there is
any opportunity for my business to be involved with inspection of this facility please contact me via
cell (330)631-1581 or via email.
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